10/23/2024

Mr. David R. Brewer

David R. Brewer, Attorney at Law, PLLC
900 Rockmead, Suite 132

Kingwood, Texas 77339

Dear Mr. Brewer,

Just a note to let you know how much I appreciate you helping me with my many
businesses and ever-growing real estate acquisitions, both with traditional financing and those with
alternative financing arrangements. For years now my family has trusted you and your firm’s
services with nothing less than great outcomes received in return.

Your representation began nearly 20 years ago with my father and his many businesses,
challenging litigation and real estate dealings and has continued throughout recently assisting
my mother with his probate out of Louisiana. The passion and dedication you have extended
towards our family is most appreciated.

It is great having a local attorney who is ready and willing to assist as efficiently as you
and your firm have always and continue to do for us.

I always enjoy working with you and appreciate your integrity and professionalism no
matter how big or small the project may be.

I look forward to our continued working relationship.

Bes; Regards,, -~

Kevin Kilgore jr



